
 

From: Oksana Pouliot <Oksana@constructionkeywest.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 3:20 PM 
To: Owen Trepanier <owen@owentrepanier.com> 
Subject: neighbors interaction summary  
 
Owen, 
Would you please send this to the City? It is a summary of our interactions with our neighbors.  
 
We walked our neighborhood for a second time on Sunday 10/01/23 and knocked on everyone’s door to 
talk about the project. A handful of people were home. We explained what was going on and what 
changes had happened since the last time we spoke. Many of the properties are multi-family, with 
renters and almost all are working people. Every person we spoke with was very supportive and all 
talked about the tremendous need for more housing. We gave each person/property a set of drawings 
and our contact information. The following is a list of people/properties we were able to speak with. 
Everyone else we left a packet of plans at their doors. The owners of the two properties that submitted 
objections were sent emails because, of course, they don’t live here.  
  
1909 Staples Ave - Spoke with the owner of the property. She was supportive 
1911 Staples Ave – Spoke with the manager of the roommate-style house. She, and the owners, are 
supportive 
1923 Staples Ave – Spoke with the owner of the property. She is supportive 
1918  Staples Ave – Spoke with the owner and her tenants, all were supportive 
1914 Staples Ave – Spoke with the tenants, they are supportive  
1910 Staples Ave. – Spoke with the tenants, they are supportive  
       
Thank you! 

 
Oksana Pouliot / Vice President  
oksana@constructionkeywest.com 
One Call Construction / 305-294-0945  
1901 Flagler Ave, Key West, Fl  33040 
 

 
 
 


